From: ]

Sent: 17 April 2015 16:18

To: i

Cc: %

Subject: Your Ref: 2015/1663/T - Application for works to tree(s) covered by a TPO ref

C1066) - Auden Place, London NW1 - fwrd to james - mg 01/05

To: Culture and Environment Directorate

With reference to my telephone conversation with James Remington on Thursday 16" April regarding the
proposed removal of a Crab Apple tree covered by TPO Ref: C1066 outside 80-87 Auden Place.

My husband spoke today to the Auden Place tenant who made the proposal to have the tree removed
and he indicated that the tree is not outside of 80-87 Auden Place but is in fact on Manley Street outside
of 2-8 Auden Place. If | am correct, the proposal for the removal of the Crab Apple tree in question was
brought to your attention 2 or 3 years ago when Camden Regeneration and Planning Development
Management turned down the application. Why now is there any question of the tree being removed
after the application had been rejected?

| am concerned that the tree is perfectly healthy and does not block light from the neighbouring houses as
it stands within an island in the roadway of Manley Street and Auden Place and creates a soft barrier.

James Remington indicated in our phone call yesterday that the proposal for these works would be
extended until next week. The application letter from Camden dated 10™ April was received by me on the
15" April and it stated that we should submit our comments with 21 days of its receipt.

| do sincerely hope that you will view my appeal to leave the Crab Apple tree onsite.
Yours faithfully

Jacqueline Wills, 63 Auden Place, London NW1 8ND



